
November 12, 2021 

COVID Instructions 
Greater Kansas City Dog Training Club 

 
The Greater Kansas City Dog Training Club will continue to follow any state or local operating 
guidelines for businesses in the operation of their dog trials.  The mask order for eastern Jackson 
County was rescinded effective November 12, 2021. This link will take you to the resolution if you 
would like to read it. We do ask that exhibitors please follow these guidelines: 
 

✓ If you are sick, DON’T COME. A refund will be provided. 
✓ If you have been exposed to someone with COVID or suspected of COVID – don’t come. A 

refund will be provided. 
✓ There will be a limited number of exhibitors allowed in the arena during walkthroughs and 

while dogs are running. 
✓ Exhibitors are encouraged to social distance and be no closer than 6 feet from another 

exhibitor. This includes the arena and the crating annex. 
✓ Please wash your hands frequently and make use of hand sanitizer. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact the Trial Chair. 
 
Thank you and we look forward to having a safe trial. 
 

https://jacksonco.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=F&ID=9959950&GUID=7E906327-296B-44FE-903E-257FC13CC8C7

